
HIGH MEADOW COOPERATIVE 
SPECIAL NOTICE 

Special Parking Instructions 

 

As a follow-up to the previous notice announcing the paving of Charter Circle. Starting on 
or about Tuesday, October 25th and for the next few weeks, Charter Circle is scheduled to 
be paved. 

Please follow any instructions posted on the street by the Village. It looks like the paving 
company will probably start on the south end of Charter Circle, by Domino's Pizza.  

At this time, it does not look as if Geneva Rd is getting paved. 

Alternate side of the street parking should not be an issue during the project. 

In the interim, residents can utilize whatever unmarked spots are available throughout the coop. 

You may also park along the curb in the South Highland Ave parking lot (D)  

If necessary, you may park along one side of the entrance to all the other lots excluding lots F, 
G, H, K, B.  

Only Park on one side of the entrance ramp and away from vehicles that may need room to 
back out of their space. 

 

You are to abide by the “NO PARKING “restrictions and detours 
posted by the Village of Ossining.  

Please allow extra time while entering and exiting these areas.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Board of Directors 

          And 

Maintenance Staff 

October 21, 2022 

 


